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From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 7:54 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket # 202 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 6:20 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket # 202 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Jacob Blythe <iacobblvthesos@vahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 3:39 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket # 202 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom It May Concern, 

As a business owner with multiple restaurants and rental properties throughout Northwest Florida, I’m 
writing to express my support for Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) in Docket #2025001 1-El. 

FPL has consistently demonstrated a commitment to making forward-thinking investments in its 
electrical infrastructure. These strategic improvements have directly contributed to enhanced system 
reliability and service continuity, which are crucial to the success of my businesses and the comfort of 
our tenants. On countless occasions we have run into outtage from either storms, or people driving 
into poles. Each time after a quick phone call we find ourselves with an answer to our problems. 

Reliable energy is a fundamental pillar of economic stability and growth in our region. I appreciate 
FPL’s continued efforts to modernize its systems and prepare our energy grid for future demands. 

For these reasons, I support FPL’s current rate filing. 

Sincerely, 
Jacob Blythe, The Deckhand Social, Gulf Coast Burger Co. 
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